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PRESS RELEASE 

 

SINGLETON SCHOOL’S STUNNING REMEMBRANCE 

DISPLAY 
 

 

A stunning art display created from an army camouflage net, handcrafted poppies and a ‘silent’ 

soldier silhouette have formed the centrepiece of Singleton C.E. Primary School’s 

Remembrance Day commemoration. 

 

Pupils have been busy creating the poppies to put towards a huge display outside the front of 

the school in Charlton Road. 

 

As part of their assemblies this term, the children have been thinking about peace and the 

remembrance of those who have given their lives in war.  Linked to this, 2018 marks the 

Centenary of the Armistice, bringing peace at the end of the First World War.  A two minute 

silence will be kept in school and there will be poppies and other items for sale in school to 

raise funds for the Royal British Legion.   

 

Head teacher Christopher Todd, said: “This term the focus of our Collective Worship has been 

the Christian value of ‘Peace’ and as part of this it is important to us as a school to think about 

all those who have fought and died in war and what Remembrance means to us all.  The 

poppies that the children have created look absolutely fantastic, and they are all extremely 

proud of the work they have put into the display.  My thanks to the school staff for their 

creativity in producing the display and we are also very grateful to Lt. Col. Steve Gaskin of 3rd 

Armd Bde, who kindly loaned us the camouflage net and the silent soldier silhouette and to 

Falcon Fabrics, who supplied the material for making the poppies” 

 

For further details and photo opportunities please contact the 

school on (01243) 811679 
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